
THIS WEEK'S CALENDAR
Sunday, September 8, 2024 
Children’s Lovefeast
8:00 & 10:30 a.m. Worship - Sanctuary
9:00 a.m. Snack N Yak
9:15 a.m. Keeping Holy Time - Eschbach Parlor
11:45 a.m. Birthday Celebration - Fellowship Hall 

Monday, September 9, 2024
10:00 a.m. Minis & Me - Dance Studio
6:30 p.m. Moravian Fellowship - HDR
6:30 p.m. Evangelism Committee - Eschbach Parlor
7:00 p.m. CEC - RAO
7:15 p.m. HBC - Prep Room

Tuesday, September 10, 2024
8:30 a.m. Qi-Gong/Tai Chi - Dance Studio
9:00 a.m. Quilting - Nursery 
6:30 p.m. Archives Committee Mtg - HDR

Wednesday, September 11, 2024
8:30 a.m. Yoga - Fellowship Hall
7:00 p.m. Narcotics Anonymous - Social Hall
7:15 p.m. Senior Choir Practice - Sanctuary

Thursday, September 12, 2024
7:00 p.m. Yoga - Fellowship Hall 
7:00 p.m. Worship Committee - Zoom

Friday, September 13, 2024
9:00 a.m. Beginner Community Yoga - Fellowship Hall
6:30 p.m. Movie Night - Fellowship Hall

Saturday, September 14, 2024

Sunday, September 15, 2024
Church Picnic after 10:30 a.m. Service 
10:30 a.m. (ONLY) Worship - Front Lawn
9:15 a.m. Sunday School for all ages
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Announcements

Back to (Adult) Sunday School 
in the Seekers Class

Are you ready to continue to
grow your relationship with

Jesus? He has a simple request:
Follow Me. Religion says,

“Change and you can join us.”
Jesus says, “Join us and you will
change.” For eight weeks, best-
selling author and pastor, Andy

Stanley will lead us in a DVD
Bible study, “FOLLOW”. 

Starting September 8 at 9:15am
in the Heritage Dining Room. 

Yes, you can do this!
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Family Events



Come join us to see 
Walt Disney’s, “Pollyanna”. 
A timeless feel-good family
film that resonates with

people of all ages.

Popcorn &
Beverages 

It‘s almost time for our
Church Picnic

September 15th, 2024 
After the 10:30 am (ONLY SERVICE), 

Outdoor Service
INVITE A FRIEND!

If you have Cornhole
boards, please feel free to

bring them along!
Please email 

Allyson Miller if you 
have any to share.

allyson@lititzmoravian.org

Friday, September 13th
at 6:30 p.m. in 
Fellowship Hall 
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Serving our country in the military: 
Lt. Col. Neal Miller, Army; 

Sgt. Jason Stoner, Army Reserves; 
Lt. Dain Bomberger, US Navy; 

Major Andrew Kemp; 
Staff Sgt. Austin Heacock; 

Lance Corporal Shawn Stauffer, US Marine Corps
Prayers of Healing for:

Tiffany Skwarlo
Barry Erb

 Dick Martin
Harry Lefever
Chad Hostetter

Jonathan Yerger
Cheryl Miller

Marilyn Diener
Wayne LeFevre

Ken Beard
Greg Bomberger
Nova Mentzer

PRAYER REQUESTS
Please remember in your prayers this week all of our nursing home 

residents and shut-ins at home. 
Please remember in your prayers:

Congregational Watchword for 2024:
The Lord is my shepherd; I shall not want.

Psalm 23:1

FINANCIAL SUMMARY

2023
$427,504
$407,216
$20,288

2024
$395,942
$381,556
$14,386

YTD Through the Month of July

General Fund Income
General Fund Expense
Net Income

Completed Month of July
2023

$44,030
$50,143
($6,114)

2024
$58,752
$48,899
$9,852

General Fund Income
General Fund Expenses
Net Income

Pastoral Visitation: Please
contact Pastor Mark or Pastor

Sayward to schedule a 
pastoral visit for yourself or

family members.
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All Are Invited to Come and Join the Choir! 
Senior Choir rehearsals for the season continues at 7:15 p.m. on Wednesday evenings in

the Sanctuary! All singers, high-school age and above, are encouraged to join us! As
always, a wide variety of music is planned for the coming months to facilitate musical
growth, to lead effective music ministry, and to inspire everyone to draw closer to God

through the delightful sharing of choral praise and prayer. We’ll make a joyful noise every
Sunday morning for the late service (Sunday rehearsals generally begin at 10 a.m.) and

we'll also prepare for special services including Christmas Vigils, Lovefeasts, Holy Week
services, and Easter Day. A special event this year includes the Moravian Music Weekend

in Lititz (9/21-22) sponsored by the Moravian Music Foundation and featuring a
performance with the Lititz Collegium Musicum. New members are especially welcome

and previous experience is not required. Questions? Contact the Director of Music
Ministries via the church office or email (jeff@lititzmoravian.org).

Lititz Moravian Music Weekend:
 September 21-22

The Moravian Music Foundation (MMF), with offices in Winston-Salem (NC) and
Bethlehem (PA), have sponsored Moravian Music Weekends in various southern

locations for years. These events are filled with opportunities for choral and instrumental
musicians of all levels and abilities to come together in harmony and fellowship.

Participants learn some new music and enjoy some old favorites as well. For the first time
ever, to celebrate our congregation’s 275th Anniversary, a Moravian Music Weekend will

be held on our campus here in Lititz! Hosted and sponsored jointly by MMF, our
congregation, and the Collegium Musicum, educational workshops, stimulating

rehearsals, engaging talks, and enjoyable local tours will be offered. A concert with the
Lititz Collegium Musicum on Sunday afternoon at 4:30 p.m. rounds out this enriching
and fulfilling weekend! This concert will be open to the public with tickets available at
the door for $15.00. Information and virtual registration form for the Lititz Moravian

Music Weekend  can be found on the MMF website: 
https://moravianmusic.org/lititz-moravian-music-weekend/ 
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Pre-K

through 

12th
grade



In honor of our church’s 275th Anniversary, we are inaugurating a church-wide
service project: the expansion of our Lititz Moravian Community Garden. Since

2017, thanks to the leadership of Brenda Barnes, a small group has worked to
fund and manage a modest, raised-bed garden near the pavilion which has

provided much-needed fresh vegetables to our community food banks. 
 Donating fresh food actually helps serve two purposes for bettering

communities. Aside from the immediate health benefits to our neighbors who
depend on food assistance, the planet benefits greatly as well. The less unspoiled
food that gets thrown away, the less unspoiled food that is sent to a landfill and

goes to waste. 
Now WE have the opportunity to fulfill Christ’s call to serve! By expanding our

garden significantly, we can honor our years as part of this community by
producing a significant volume of fresh produce for those who are food deprived.
The plan is to increase the number of raised beds and, consequently, the amount
of produce raised, as well as offering our members the opportunity to participate
in a service project that promises to improve the lives of many in our community. 
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ANNOUNCING!
 275th ANNIVERSARY SERVICE PROJECT

There are a number of options for YOU to get
involved:

Help assemble and fill the beds 
Plant, water, weed, and harvest 
Transport the produce to food bank
Plan to add some of your home-grown  produce to
the harvest
Solicit friends and neighbors to donate produce
Donate money to pay for initial and on-going
maintenance of the garden
Look for additional information in the future
about this exciting project and how YOU can
participate.

GOT TOO MUCH
ZUCCHINI,

TOMATOES,
PEPPERS, OR…?
Bring your extra
produce to the

Church Picnic on
September 15!
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